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News and Updates from Turning Point of Lehigh Valley
 

February is teen dating violence awareness month

 
Check out our "Tips for Parents" on our website:

www.turningpointlv.org/how-to-get-help/tips-for-parents/

http://www.turningpointlv.org/
http://www.turningpointlv.org/how-to-get-help/tips-for-parents/
http://www.turningpointlv.org/how-to-get-help/tips-for-parents/




Did You Know?
Did you know that you can set up a fundraiser for Turning Point 

at ANY TIME using your Facebook page? 
 

On either a mobile or desktop device, look for the "Support Non-Profits"
option, type "Turning Point of Lehigh Valley" into the search bar, and
select.  Then you can write a post explaining why you'd like others to

help you support Turning Point of Lehigh Valley. 

Gift Cards in $20 increments 
Twin Size Blankets and Comforters
Sweatpants, Sweatshirts, Shirts, Jeans 
Sneakers, Slippers, Boots 
Socks and Underwear
Pajamas and Robes
Body Wash and Body Lotion Sets
Body Spray/Perfume
Combs/Brushes
Chapstick and Lip Gloss
Hair products for all hair types

NEW donation items needed for our Teens in our
Safe House Shelter and Counseling Programs:

 

 
 

We have updated our Amazon wish list.  
Check it out at - http://bit.ly/tplv

to all of our donors, 

We appreciate your

continuous support!!!




